




INFORMATION FOR GOVERNMENT MONITORING PURPOSES 
 
 

The following information is requested by the Federal Government in order to 
monitor compliance with applicable Federal Civil Rights laws.  You are not required 
to furnish this information, but are encouraged to do so.  The law states that a 
provider of services may neither discriminate on the basis of this information, nor on 
whether you choose to furnish it.  However, if you choose not to furnish it, under 
Federal regulations the provider of services is required to note race, ethnicity, and 
sex on the basis of visual observation or surname. 

 
Ethnicity (mark one) 

 

 
Race (mark one or more) 

 
 
 
� Not Hispanic or Latino 
 
� Hispanic or Latino 

 
� White 
� Black or African American 
� American Indian/Alaskan Native 
� Asian 
� Native Hawaiian or Other Pacific Islander 
 � 2 or more races 
 �  Other 

 
  Sex:       � Female 
 
                � Male 
               

 
 


